
                                                        Meeting Minutes 

                                                  Growth & Development 

                                                        August 28, 2014 

 

 

Present was John Huckins, Caryn & David Ranson, Angle & Fred Bussier, Dennis Malloy, Marcia Gasses, 

Jim & Linda Sunderland 

We discussed the meeting that is coming up with Planning Professionals on September 17, 2014, 10 AM 

at the Middle School Annex. Questions that we would like to ask will be reviewed at our next meeting. 

We also discussed the possibility of creating a Water District in the Town Center. 

Dave reported that he talked to Greg Bolton owner of Calefs Country Store. He has 18 employees, he 

would like to expand. He is considering opening another business. 

Next meeting will be September 11, 2014 5:30 PM at Remax. 

John Huckins 

 

    

 


